

Contact: Melanie Friscoe Email: melanie@scaaonline.com

Phone: 877-359-7222

## FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

SC Aviation Association Announces Executive Committee, New Directors

Andy Busbee returns to association leadership, Barbara Clark is first county council member to join

**Hilton Head Island, S.C.** – South Carolina Aviation Association (SCAA) announced its new executive committee and newly-elected board members during its Annual Conference in Hilton Head Island on February 24 – 26.

SCAA 2021 – 2022 Executive Committee members include President Terry Connorton, Spartanburg Downtown Memorial Airport Director; Vice President Kevin Howell, Senior Vice President/COO of Greenville-Spartanburg International Airport; Secretary-Treasurer Ryan Hounshell, Operations Manager at Holt Consulting Company; and Immediate Past President Greg Jones, Vice President of Civil/Aviation Engineering at ADC Engineering.

Newly-elected directors include Andy Busbee of Michael Baker International, Barbara Clark of Jasper County Council, Katie Eleam of Croy Engineering, and Zach Nelson of McFarland Johnson. Busbee, Clark, Eleam and Nelson will serve three-year terms on the Board of Directors. Busbee was previously a director, and Clark is believed to be the first County Council member elected to the association's board.

SCAA actively promotes and encourages aviation and airport development to meet air transportation needs and assist the state in achieving economic development goals. Its membership is comprised of airports and aviators across South Carolina, as well as aviation industry partners. For more information, please visit scaaonline.com.

###